
 

 
CITY OF HASTINGS 

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING CANCELLATION 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that the Monday, April 1, 2024 meeting of the of the City 
of Hastings Planning Commission is cancelled due to lack of a quorum of voting members 
availability to attend the meeting. The next meeting will be held Monday, May 6, 2024. 
The public hearing scheduled for Monday April 1, 2024 will be tabled until Monday May 
6, 2024 at 7:00 P.M. in Council Chambers at City Hall. 

 
The City will provide necessary aids and services to individuals with disabilities upon five 

days’ notice to the Clerk of the City of Hastings. Individuals requiring these services should 
contact the Clerk of the City of Hastings at 269-945-2468, or via email at 
cbever@hastingsmi.gov. 

Christopher R. Bever 
City Clerk 
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